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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

jokelly@optonline.net
Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:43 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail FOREX

Dear Secretary:
I strongly oppose the proposal to limit the leverage for Forex trading. I will vote against anyone who supports it.
Thank you.

John O’Kelly
East Williston, NY. 11596
516-742-0203

Sent via BlackBerry from T-Mobile


